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From: Concerned Parent <alertparents161@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 3:05 PM
To: FOIAOfficer <FOIAOfficer@summithill.org>
Subject: REVISED / NARROWED SCOPE FOIA REQUEST
 

 
I am requesting any and all documents, printed or electronic, regarding reported misconduct that mentions Mr. Jack Howard
(including emails from parents reporting issues with Jack Howard) between the dates of 07/01/2021 - 12/31/2022.
 
I will accept these documents electronically.
Michelle Craig
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